
Bethenny  Frankel  Files  for
Divorce from Jason Hoppy

By Michelle Danzig

It’s official–after announcing a separation over the holidays,
author and TV personality Bethenny Frankel, 42,  and hubby
Jason Hoppy, 41, filed for divorce, according to People. After
months of allegations that the two were having problems, TMZ
reported that Frankel officially  began the filing process
earlier this week in New York. Frankel, star of Bethenney Ever
After and founder of Skinnygirl Cocktails says it was an very
difficult decision but accepts that it is the best choice for
her and her family. The two, who married back in 2010, have a
daughter  Bryn,  2.  A  friend  told  people  that  Frankel  is
devastated.

How do you know when to call it quits on your marriage?

https://cupidspulse.com/43432/bethenny-frankel-jason-hoppy-divorce/
https://cupidspulse.com/43432/bethenny-frankel-jason-hoppy-divorce/
http://www.people.com/people/article/0,,20662099,00.html


Cupid’s Advice:

Marriages  take  work.  Many  couples  find  themselves  working
through various problems. Whether you are attempting to save
your marriage or going through a separation, sometimes it is
best to sit back and see that your marriage may just not be
working. Here are some telltale signs that it may be time to
call it quits:

1. Everything becomes an argument: Arguing in any relationship
is inevitable and healthy–to an extent. If you find that every
conversation or discussion is turning into a heated argument,
you are having difficultly resolving issues, and the art of
compromise seems nonexistent, you may want to sit down and
reevaluate your union.

2. You aren’t intimate: Intimacy is extremely important to the
success of a relationship. When you lose communication and
trust, chances are intimacy is closely following.

3. You or your spouse are cheating: If one, or both, of you is
cheating, there is no longer a sacred bond between the two of
you.  Spending  half  your  life  devoted  to  someone  and  then
suddenly focusing your time and thoughts on another is a clear
sign that something just isn’t working.

When  did  you  know  your  marriage  was  over?  Share  your
experiences  below.


